Panmure District School News
No.10 - Term.3, Week 10 –Monday 25 September 2017
Greetings, Kia ora, Talofa lava, Kia orana, Malo e lelei, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Namaste, An Young Haseyo, Konichiwha, Bula Vinaka, Sawadee, Dobra Dan, Ni Hao, As-salamu alaykum, Hola

Cultural Performance Evening 
Thank you whanau and friends for your support at our performance evening. It was wonderful seeing so many parents and our children enjoyed performing for you. We raised a total of $566.70. We appreciate your support and are grateful for the funds raised which will allow us to purchase resources for our children. 
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Te-reo-a-thon 
This was our fundraising initiative for te wiki o te reo Maori (Maori language week). The children enjoyed learning te reo words. This was a superb effort and we thank our families and friends who helped to raise this money. So far we have raised $504.40. 
Fijian Language Week

The school is celebrating Fijian Language this week. The children will be learning some words in Fijian as well as their cultural aspects.
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Eastern Zone Speech Competition
Our Year 8 student Josephine Lauti represented Panmure District School at the Eastern Zone Speech Competition on Tuesday 19 September at Sancta Maria College. Josephine presented her speech beautifully and made us all very proud. Well done Josephine!

Panmure District School Baking Programme 

Thank you to the parents who have been part of our baking club. It has built a positive relationship with families and school. Our students have been taking turns to come and explore the baking world and learn new skills. This Wednesday will be the last session for the term and it will commence again in term 4. All are welcome to attend. 
New School Logo
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Thank you everyone for their suggestions and feedbacks regarding the change of school logo. Finally it was decided to have the above logo as our new school logo. 
The vision statement for the logo – Working together to grow innovative, confident resilient leaders. 
School Breakfast Club

The breakfast programme runs daily in the school hall at 8.30am for all children who are interested in having breakfast. Parents are welcome to come along. 
Lost Property
This will be displayed this week after lunch. Please remind your child/ren to check here for uniform/clothes items. Please remember to name all uniform items. If you would like us to help you with naming of your child’s uniform, please let the classroom teacher know. 
Term Dates 

A reminder that Term 4 will begin on Monday 16 October and finish on Thursday 14 December. 
Merit Awards 
Room 3 – 

Makayla Harrison for using editing to make her writing more effective. 
Zaysharn Snowden for improvement in his focus to completing tasks. 

Room 5 - 

Benja Wanmontree for his caring and sharing nature with his buddies. 
Benedict Mbalazi for making outstanding progress in Mathematics. 

Room 6 – 

Summa Hepana for her effort in performing for an audience with excitement and enthusiasm. 
Jaymar Innoncillo for his effort in performing all the Kapa Haka actions with enthusiasm. 

Room 9 - 

Wei Jay Ding for his great dance moves. 
T J Ameke for his fabulous haka performance. 

Room 10 - 

Rebecca Cabada for creating and describing reflection patterns using coloured rods. 
Hinano McQuade for writing spontaneously to record own experiences. 

Environmental Award – Room 10 
For their creative use of klikko equipment.  
Duffy Book Awards 

Atiyab Chepuwala for listening in order to select specific information. 
Rihari Turner for rising to the challenge and completing his work. 

Kiandra Togafiti for showing focus in her Inquiry work. 

Marshall hepana for being a good role model for others during “SSR” sessions. 
Christian Comer for his consistent reading at home. 

Jasper Sanidad for showing his enthusiasm in reading and writing. 
[image: image1.jpg]J’I‘ A —

TT— "i

fe———
— S

g —





PANMURE DISTRICT SCHOOL REUNION

An exciting opportunity for all our families of the current and ex-pupils to attend this lovely event. This reunion gives everyone a day of reviving their happy memories about being in this school. 
If you interested to come to the reunion please contact the office for information on how to register. There is also an opportunity to book for a special dinner and dance. 
The reunion is happening on Saturday 25 November. 
2017 Auckland Brick Show 

New Zealand’s largest LEGO FAN DISPLAY at The Trust Arena in Henderson. 

When: 21, 22 and 23 of October 
Tickets: $7.00 per person if you pre-book them 

Children under 3 are free 

Door sales - $10.00 (subject to availability) 

BUY YOUR TICKETS BEFORE 21 OCTOBER AND GO IN A DRAW TO WIN AN AMAZING LEGO PRIZE PACK WOTH OVER $500. 
Mini Chef School Holiday Programme - OCTOBER 2017 
Another school holiday programme for upcoming school holidays.  All the courses are offered online. At the end of the session, the Mini Chefs are guaranteed to have learnt some exciting new techniques! There are two courses to choose from - Cooking or Baking!  Both courses cover Hygiene, Food Safety, Production Schedules and Recipe Costing.
COOKING - Students will learn to make FRESH Homemade Pasta and a sauce, Parmesan Twists, Mystery Basket ingredients to make a dip, a main course and a dessert!  They will also learn to make decorated Cupcakes and make their own Chocolate Moulds!
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BAKING - This course will cover decorated Cakes, baking a Swiss Roll, create shaped, flavoured biscuits with decoration, Chocolate Mousse, Pavlova and/or Meringues and Parmesan Twists! All information is available at www.internationalculinarystudio.com 
If you have any questions, please email cheryl@internationalculinarystudio.com 
Reminder 

The last day of Term 3 is this Friday 29 September. School ends at the normal time of 2.40pm. 

We would like to wish all the students a wonderful two weeks break before we head into a very busy Term 4 starting Monday 16 October. 


